
HB 2469 -- BOARDING OF PRISONERS

SPONSOR: Peters

This bill repeals a provision relating to how much county jails or
other institutions shall be reimbursed for detention of prisoners.
Additionally, the bill specifies that a jail or other institution
may refuse to detain an offender if funds are not available to
provide detention.

The bill repeals provisions related to how the cost per diem for
jail reimbursement is calculated and specifies that the state shall
provide payment to counties on a quarterly basis, and it specifies
how payment shall be calculated.

The bill has an effective date of January 1, 2019.


